
To whom it may concern, 

I want to state I’m in favor of supporting SB769. Since the ban of using dog to hunt cougar I have seen a 

great decline in deer and elk populations. There has also been an increase in human interaction and 

sightings within city limits. I also believe this would be a great source of additional revenue to the state 

fish and game. We know they currently have limited funds. We never meet any quotas right now hunting 

them the way we do. This bill would help bring balance back to our wildlife population. Thanks for your 

consideration. 

Sincerely  

Phillip E Spor 


